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PRESS RELEASE  #4  
 

Houston Ebony Opera Guild announces auditions for 2014/2015 season 
 
Houston Ebony Opera Guild Chorus (HEOGC) will hold auditions by appointment only 
on August 22, 23, and 24. HEOGC is seeking talented, qualified singers for every voice 
part who demonstrate a commitment to musical excellence. 
 
Male and female artists are sought for the 2014-2015 program series that will include 
concert music by African American and other composers in addition to operatic 
repertoire. 
 
Requirements and the audition application form may be secured by visiting 
www.houstonebonymusic.org. For additional information, please contact R. DeAndre 
Johnson, HEOG Chorus Master, at 713-723-0175 or hoperaguildchorus@gmail.com 
 
For general information about Houston Ebony Guild, please call 713-335-3800. 
 


